
FirstLight Allegheny Hydro LLC
is providing notice that on or
about November 15, 2023, a
National  Pollutant  Discharge
Elimination  System  (NPDES)
Permit  Application  will  be
submitted to the Pennsylvania
Department of Environmental
Protection  (PADEP).  The
application is being submitted
to  permit  incidental
discharges from the Allegheny
9  hydro-electric  power
generation  facility  in
Cowansville to the Allegheny
River. The facility is located in
Washington  Township,
Armstrong  County,
Pennsylvania.
This application is made under
the  provisions  of  the  Clean
Streams Law, the Act of June
22,  1937,  P.L.  1987,  as
amended. The application will
be  available  for  review  and
copying  at  the  PADEP
Northwest  Regional  Office,
230  Chestnut  Street,
Meadville, PA 16335 between
the hours of 8:00 A.M. to 4:00
P.M.  Arrangements  for
reviewing  the  application  ca
be made by telephoning the
PADEP Regional Office at (814)
332-6945.  Fees  for  copying
may be charged by the PADEP.
Copies of the application will
also  be  submitted  to
Washington Township and the
Armstrong  County
Commissioners. Persons who
wish  to  comment  on  this
application should contact the
PADEP at the address noted.


